
 

SAPPMA invites experts to conference

The seventh annual conference of the Southern African Plastic Pipe Manufacturers Association (SAPPMA) will be taking
place on Tuesday, 10 September 2013 at the Bytes Conference Centre in Midrand, Gauteng. Various local and
international experts will be presenting papers at the conference.

"The focus on this year's event will be on the challenges and opportunities facing the industry, as well as looking at the
trends that influence the direction the industry is taking on a local and global scale," says Jan Venter, chairman of
SAPPMA. "To this end, we have secured speakers who will be able to share their insights and comment on latest trends
and developments from around the world, including Europe, America, India and the Far East," he says.

Dr Roelof Botha, recipient of Finmedia's Economist of the Year Award and a well-known economist and commentator on
macro-economics, will be delivering the opening address as keynote speaker. Botha's address will be followed by a variety
of local and international speakers who will address various topics related to pipe quality, design, materials, energy
conservation, installation, costing, specific projects and infrastructural development from a local and international level.
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